
 

 
 
 

24 January 2013 

 

 

 

Mr T Wise 

Clerk of Committees 

Legislative Council 

Parliament House 

HOBART   TAS   7000 tom.wise@parliament.tas.gov.au  

 

 

 

Dear Sir  

 

Rural Road Speed Limits 

 

Attached for input to the Legislative Council Select Committee on Rural Road Speed Limits is 

the submission of the Northern Midlands Council relating to Council’s views on this matter. 

 

Please note, the report was prepared for Council by Council’s Consulting Engineer, Mr Terry 

Eaton.  Mr Eaton and I are available to appear before the Committee in regard to this 

matter.  Please contact me at adam.wilson@nmc.tas.gov.au or mobile 0439 302 146 if you 

require us to attend. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Adam Wilson 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

Attachments: 

• Copy of correspondence addressed to Mr Norm McIlfatrick, Chief Executive, DIER dated 

21 December 2012 (including minute and attachment WI 1 to agenda item) 

• Copy of correspondence addressed to Road Safety Advisory Council dated 

25 February 2011 
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